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Sharon Craig

From: Archaeology <Archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 July 2021 15:27
To: Jane Tucker; Planning
Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application 3/2021/0666 20 to 22 Talbot Street, 

Chipping PR3 2QE

Categories: Yellow Category

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO A Dowd 
 
Dear Ms Tucker, 
 
Thank you for your consultation on this application.  We are content to leave this matter to the experts at Historic 
England. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Peter Iles 
Planning Officer (Archaeology) 
Lancashire County Council Historic Environment Team 
Development Management 
Planning & Environment 
Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100 
County Hall 
Preston 
PR1 0LD 
 
Tel: 01772 531343 
E:  peter.iles@lancashire.gov.uk 
W: www.lancashire.gov.uk 
 
Please Note my working days will normally be Thursday and Friday, with alternate Wednesdays. 
The archaeology team mailbox archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk may provide a faster response if I am away.  
 
 
 
 
 

From: Jane Tucker <Jane.Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 25 June 2021 15:46 
To: Archaeology <Archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk>; Historic England (e-nwest@HistoricEngland.org.uk) <e-
nwest@HistoricEngland.org.uk>; Amenities Societies (casework@jcnas.org.uk) <casework@jcnas.org.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2021/0666 20 to 22 Talbot Street, Chipping PR3 2QE 
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Please will you let Adrian Dowd have your comments on the above planning application? (Please respond 
to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Adrian Dowd) 
 
The application is for discharge of conditions 4 (details of steel panels) and 5 (details of strengthening 
lintels) and part discharge of condition 7 (removal of render and plaster) from listed building consent 
3/2020/0763. 
 
Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website 
https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2021%2F0666 
 
 
 
 
Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA 
Tel 01200 414499   email planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk 
 
 

******************** 

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 

 


